



Mr. Matti Ruotsalainen mayor Valtakatu 26 94 100 KEMI Finland

Liptovský Mikuláš, 20th.oct.2023

Dear Mr. Mayor,

allow me to cordially invite you on my behalf to the traditional event of the city, which is the Mikulas fair. It is a traditional event of the city, which includes a rich social and cultural program. This year, the event will take place on **08. – 09.12.2023.**

I believe that you will accept my invitation.

In order to ensure the organization oy your stay, I kindly ask you to contact us no later than 10. November 2023 have confirmed in writing the participation and achievement of your delegation on four. I am adding the program in the attachment.

Send the above information to the address: sona.visnovska@mikulas.sk

I am looking forward to the meeting inf the heart of Liptov.

Yours sincerely

Ing. Ján Blcháč, PhD. primátor mesta